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INTERNSHIP OFFER LETTER

Dear Shuvam Mandal,

Following your application, we are pleased to inform you that you have been
considered for an internship with PHYSICS WALLAH PVT. LTD. As a result, you
will be contributing to our project, Flight Fare Prediction from 10th October 2023
. As a part of your internship, you will be proactively contributing to your selected
project, besides product development & PoCs. In addition, you will be required to
complete performance & learning goals for your current project with us. We

hope that your association with the company will be successful and rewarding.

Regards

Mr. Alakh Pandey
(Founder)

I accept the offer with the company on the terms and conditions set out in this
letter.




